Report on the Kingsford Car Park Consultation

To gauge community attitudes on the proposed Kingsford roundabout car park as part of
the light rail project, Randwick City Council ran an on-line survey through the dedicated
consultation website: www.yoursayrandwick.com.au/lightrail

The survey was promoted through:

Your say Randwick database newsletter
Randwick Community News newsletter
Randwick eNews articles

Facebook postings

Twitter

Advertising in the Southern Courier
Media releases

Notification to chambers and precincts

Over the period 2 May to 25 July 2014, 303 residents responded and chose to complete
the survey.

The survey asked three key questions:

1) On a scale of 1-5, how easy is it at the moment to find parking in the Kingsford area?
2) Please rate on a scale of 1-5 how important it is to you to provide parking in the
Kingsford area?

3) Should Council consider acquiring land near the Kingsford roundabout to build a
multi-storey car park?

The results show:

1. That 62% of respondents currently find it very difficult or somewhat difficult to
find car parking in Kingsford.

1) On a scale of 1-5, how easy is it at the moment to find parking in the
Kingsford area?
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2. That 70% of respondents thought that providing car parking in the Kingsford was
important or very important.



2) Please rate on a scale of 1-5 how important it is to you to provide parking in
the Kingsford area?

1. Not important at all

2. Somewhat unimportant
m 3. Neutral
m 4. Important

B 5. Very important

J
3. That 68% of respondents said that Council should acquire land in the Kingsford
area to build a multi-story car park.
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3) Should Council consider acquiring land near the Kingsford roundato build a
multi-story car park?
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